
Legal Notice 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
 

TELECOM SERVICES/WIDE AREA NETWORK 
 

Central Florida Regional Workforce Development Board, Inc. d/b/a CareerSource Central 

Florida (CSCF) is requesting proposals from qualified firms, organizations, or qualified 

individuals to serve as the wide area network provider for all six CareerSource locations 

and one datacenter in the Central Florida Area. This project will be replacing the current 

connectivity at all locations with the goal to save costs, improve overall network 

performance, increase redundancy, and improve access to cloud-based applications 

such as Office 365. 

 

 

The RFP will be issued on CSCF’s Solicitation website at 

https://www.careersourcecentralflorida.com/about-us/careersource-central-florida/work-

with-us/, on July 15, 2021. Any inquiries regarding the RFP should be submitted 

electronically to: publicresponse@careersourcecf.com. Please type “INQUIRY – 

TELECOM SERVICES/WIDE AREA NETWORK” in the subject line. All inquiries will be 

timely addressed and updated in a Q&A section on the Solicitation webpage listed above. 

Responses to the RFP will be due by 5:00 pm EST on August 11, 2021. 

 

 

 

CareerSource Central Florida is the direct service provider for various workforce programs which are fully supported 

by the U.S. Department of Labor, Health and Human Services, and Agriculture as part of awards totaling $42M. All 

statements, press releases, requests for proposals, bid solicitations, public statements, social media, toolkits, resource 

guides, website and visual presentations are fully funded with federal money. Auxiliary aid services (ADA) are available 

upon request to individuals with disabilities. 
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